

Friday 12th September 2025

Our first full week back at school has been great. All of our children have fully settled in now and back to the swing of things with school life. We ended the week with a very busy Reading Café, it was lovely to welcome parents back into school. Clubs will be starting next week and we can't wait to have school buzzing with exciting lessons and clubs. We hope that everyone has a restful weekend and we will see you on Monday.

WEEK BEGINNING: 15th September

Monday 15th September:

Roald Dahl Day Lunch - see Dojo for more info Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

Mindfulness Club - Miss Clark

Tuesday 16th September:

9.05: Class 3 Stay & Pray - families welcome

Swimming starts for Class 2

Wednesday 17th September:

Helen Riley in for individual photographs -

all children in school uniform

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

WLSP Dance Club

Thursday 18th September:

Helen Riley in for individual photographs -

all children in school uniform

Clubs 3.30-4.15:

Young Voices Choir - Mrs Dyson

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

WLSP Gymnastics Club

Friday 19th September:

8.45: Feel Good Friday music on the playground

2.00: Hatty

WEEK BEGINNING: 22nd September

Monday 22nd September:

11.00: Year 1 Hearing Screening

2.45: Class 3 Worship 'Values - Respect' -

all welcome

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

Mindfulness Club - Miss Clark

Tuesday 23rd September:

9.05: Class 2 Stay & Pray - families welcome

Swimming - Class 2

3.30: Year 6 parents meeting with McMcGlown - St

Peter's Admissions

Wednesday 24th September:

11.45am: Family Lunch - to book via Dojo

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

WLSP Dance Club

Thursday 25th September:

9.10: Reception parents—INSPIRE session 1

Clubs 3.30-4.15:

Young Voices Choir - Mrs Dyson

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30:

WLSP Gymnastics Club

Friday 26th September:

Day of Many Languages

8.30: Reading Café

2.00: Hatty

Mini Mission of the Week

To be loyal to Jesus



Míní Míssion Award

The nominees for our Mission award:

Molly P (R) Logan C (Y4) Lyla F C (Y4) Gabriel L (Y6)

And the winners are.....

Molly & Gabriel!

Stay & Pray

Our 'Stay & Pray Worships' this half term will take place

at 9am-9:10am on:

Tuesday 16th September: Class 3 Tuesday 23rd September: Class 2 Tuesday 30th September: Year 1 & 2

Tuesday 14th October: Reception & Pre-School

Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class.

Whole School Worships

Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: Monday 22nd September: Class 3 'Values - Respect'

Monday 6th October: Class 1: 'Harvest'

Monday 10th November: Class 3 'Values - 'Faith'

Monday 1st December: Class 2 'Advent'



PE Kits

Just a reminder that our PE kit is a t-shirt with the school logo on or plain white t-shirt. Children should not be wearing any branded, patterned or coloured t-shirts.

Family Lunch

Our first Family Lunch will take place on Wednesday 24th September. Booking is available via ParentPay.



Tweak of the Week Award

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award:

Albie R (R) Lottie W (Y1) Jaxx P (Y3) Jude R (Y3) Elsie R (Y6) Erin R (Y6)

And the winners are.....

Albie & Erin R!

Parking

A reminder to please only use The White Lion car park in the mornings. Please ensure that all family members who drop off/pick up children are aware that they are only able to park on The White Lion for the morning drop-off. Once the pub is open they do not allow parking for school.



Secondary School Applications

The closing date for secondary applications for September 2026 is 31st October 2025. Applications to be made via your own council website.

Primary School Applications

The closing date for primary applications for September 2026 is 15th January 2026. Applications to be made via your own council website – the link for Lancashire County Council is:

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/

The link for Wigan Council admissions is:

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/ Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx

If you know anyone who would be interested in our school, then please let them know.



Archdiocesan Levy

A letter about the Archdiocesan Levy is on Dojo and the school website regarding each family's £10 contribution to the Archdiocesan Building Fund 2025-2026. We would be grateful if this could be paid as soon as possible via ParentPay.